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21st September  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week our Year 5 children had a great day trip to Escot on Wednesday. They completed a senses walk, pond dipping and had a great time being Anglo Saxons. Children have been continuing to learn about Growth Mindset this week. In assemblies they have discussed the Learning Pit and how we need to train our brains to overcome challenges. Ask you children about the learning pit and see what they say!
Next week we have children taking part in two cross country running events. Monday is the Honiton Learning Community cross country competition and on Wednesday afternoon we make our first appearance at Stockland Cross Country  competing against 19 other schools across fields, down tracks and through streams! Next week we also have the first of our parent information meetings with Foundation Stage reading, writing and maths on Tuesday 6-7pm and Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) Maths on Thursday 6-7pm. The teachers and I look forward to seeing many of you there. 
In last week’s newsletter you would’ve seen information about tea and coffee sessions in the Community room. Unfortunately we have had to postpone these as work implementing a sound proof screen is going to take longer than we originally anticipated. Apologies for the inconvenience – we will be in touch with new dates. 

On Monday children will bring home in their book bags letters regarding Parent Consultations held during the week of 8th October before half term. 

Finally, after receiving some excellent letters from Littletown pupils, I have registered our school with the ‘Plastic Free Schools’ initiative. We will be one 200 schools across England and Wales striving to become totally plastic free as well as raising the profile of the issue of plastic pollution in the local community. More information to follow in the next few weeks, but until then further information can be found here: https://www.sas.org.uk/plastic-free-schools/
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children –

Nursery

We have been learning to look after babies dolls.

We have riding the trikes outside.

Reception

We have been listening to stories on headphones with the I-Pods.

We have done our first P.E , Phonics and  funky fingers session.

Year 1

We have been reading the story of the Owl Babies.

We have been making owl puppets.

Year 2

We have been learning about numbers that are greater and less than each other during Power maths.

We have been learning about how mini beasts survive and protect themselves.

Year 3

We have been designing wanted posters for Cruella Divill during our villains and heroes theme in Cornerstones.

We have been reading the book of Lost Happy Endings during Literacy.  

Year 4

We have been learning about information text whilst finding out about teeth.

We have been learning how to pass the ball correctly in Netball.

Year 5

We enjoyed our class trip to Escot this week.

In Literacy we have been enjoying about poetry.

Year 6

We are enjoying Power maths.

We have been doing perspective drawings for our topic.

Staff News 

Messages 
Guitar lessons

We have some spaces for peripatetic guitar lessons in the school with our guitar teacher. For enquiries please contact the school office. 

School dinner booking on ParentPay

This week there have been a few instances of children not being booked in for a lunch for the week despite parents thinking they were. Please can you double check before the Friday midnight deadline that your children are definitely booked on. As far as we are aware this is not a system error. Please remember to click on ‘confirm bookings’ button underneath the menus when booking the lunches. 
GDPR consent slips

New consent forms will be coming home over the next few days. Please can you return them to us as quickly as you can. Many thanks. 
Information evenings
Information evenings will be held as follows 6-7pm.:
25th September                     Reading, Writing and Maths      Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception)


27th September                     Maths                                             Key stage1 (Year1 and Year2)

1st November                        Maths                                             Upper Key Stage 2 (Year5 and Year6)

8th November                        Maths                                             Lower Key Stage 2 (Year3 and Year4)

13th November                     Literacy                                           Key Stage 1 (Year1 and Year2)

15th November                     Reading and SPaG                        Key Stage 2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6)

Mealtime assistants

We are currently looking to recruit more MTAs at the school. Please do let us know at the school office if you are interested. 

School events/Dates 

Week beginning 24th September :

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	
	Foundation Stage parent meeting 6-7
	
	KS1 Maths parent evening 6-7
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